
    
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
2025 MEBCI 5TH AND 6TH GRADE TREBLE FESTIVAL 

Saturday, April 26, 2025 
Memorial Middle School 

12-00 1st Street, Fair Lawn, NJ 07410 
9:00 am - 4:00 pm 

(Directors’ meeting begins at 8:30 AM) 
 

MEBCI would like to invite you to become part of our Treble Chorus Festival 
 
The MEBCI Treble Chorus Festival is a wonderful opportunity for your singers to perform with other talented 
students from around the county.  It is a low pressure and a low commitment opportunity.  There are no 
auditions and the event only requires one day for rehearsal and performance.   You have the opportunity to 
recommend eight students for this festival (four treble I and four treble II).  The 2025 Treble Chorus will be 
conducted by Julianne Boyle  of the Mahwah School District. 
 
On the day of the performance your students must arrive at Memorial Middle School by 8:50 AM, and will 
rehearse in the morning.  Students will eat lunch around 11:30 am before rehearsing again and presenting their 
concert at 3:00 PM.  All participants will receive a T-shirt to be worn at the concert.  Students must bring a 
bagged lunch to the school. 
 
Students must be recommended by their music teacher.  Only children in grades five and six are eligible.  All 
students must be members in good standing of their own school chorus.  There is a nominal participation fee 
of $30.00 per student.  Please send only one school or director’s check payable to “MEBCI” - parent checks 
will not be accepted.  The participation fee will cover the music, T-shirt, and administrative/production costs.  
Once your list is received by MEBCI, you will receive an acceptance letter and music to be distributed to the 
student(s).  This acceptance letter will tell the students what to expect that day and include directions to the site. 
 
Directors are required to attend this day-long event, helping with possible sectionals, taking attendance and 
chaperoning students.  You will be responsible for working with your student(s), so that they know their music 
on the day of the event.  It is expected that students have their music memorized before the festival.  
Students must be present for the entire day with no exceptions.  This event will be a wonderful addition 
to your documentation log for your yearly evaluation. 
 
Please submit no more than 8 names (four treble I and four treble II) per school.  Complete the enclosed form, 
one check payable to MEBCI and return it postmarked by Friday, March 14, 2025 to: 
 

Nicole Doyle 
4 Mader Place 

Park Ridge, NJ 07656 
 

Contact Nicole Doyle with any questions at: 
ndoyle@paramusschools.org 

 

mailto:ndoyle@paramusschools.org


2025 MEBCI 5th and 6th Grade Treble Festival  
 

 
SCHOOL NAME: ​  
 
Director’s Name: ​  
 
School Address, Town, Zip: ​  
 
​ _________________________________________________________ 
 
Director’s Phone: ​  
 
Director’s Preferred E-mail: ​  
 
 

Student Name Grade Treble I Treble II 
​
​  

T-Shirt Size 
(youth L, XL, 

adult S, M, L, XL) 

     

     

     

     

     

     

     

     

 
_______ Students @ $30.00 each = _____ + $10.00 director’s music fee + $10.00 MEBCI 
2023-2024 Membership Fee (make one check payable to MEBCI).  If you have already paid your 
membership fee for this year at a different MEBCI event, you do not have to pay for it again. 
 
Total = __________ 

 
 
 
Please send form and check to:  
Nicole Doyle 
4 Mader Place  
Park Ridge, NJ 07656 


